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Gaining accreditation for the SCP is all about showing Chabad Youth’s commitment to 
safeguarding children and young people from abuse and neglect. 

 
This is done through amending our documentation and processes to clearly indicate to all 
involved personnel, parents, children and the parent body what we believe in. 
 
A review of our policies and procedures are done on a yearly basis, in addition to being 
reviewed when deemed necessary,, endeavoring to ensure that all our documentation and 
measures are up to date and relevant. 
 
Chabad Youth staffs all attend a monthly CY staff meeting where any questions, concerns, 
comments or suggestions are brought up and discussed with management. Any 
amendments needed are made and presented at the next staff meeting.   
 
A copy of the minutes from all Chabad Youth staff meetings can be viewed in the Chabad 
Youth office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


